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bobermeyergdelawaretribe.org

September 23, 2011
Chief, Rules, Announcements, and Directives Branch
Division of Administration Services
Office of Administration
Mailstop TWB-05-B01 M
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Re: Request for scoping comments concerning the Limerick Generating Station, Units 1
and 2, License Renewal Application Review

Dear Lisa Regner:

Thank you for informing the Delaware Tribe on the proposed construction associated
with the above referenced project. Our review indicates that there are no religious or
culturally significant sites in the project area. As such, we defer comment to your office
as well as to the State Historic Preservation Office and/or the State Archaeologist.

We wish to continue as a consulting party on this project and look forward to receiving a
copy of the cultural resources survey report if one is performed. We also ask that if any
human remains are accidentally unearthed during the course of the survey and/or the
construction project that you cease development immediately and inform the Delaware
Tribe of Indians of the inadvertent discovery.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office by phone at (62) 340-
0111 or by e-mail at bobermeyergdelawaretribe.org

Sincerely, ' "

Brice Obermeyer)
Delaware Tribe Historic Preservation Office - -J -•
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